To the chair and committee of the DHS estate
claims:

We are asking to have our names and the names of all persons who unknowingly had been placed in the
DHS MA estate claims program.

Under the Medicaid Expansion through the ACA for the 55-65 age group, we were not informed of the
DHS estate claim policy and we are pursuing to have our names and the names of over 10,000
consumers that have been assisted through the MNsure system, or were routed to the DHS MA
program, to revoke out names from the DHS records, whereas no future likelihood of re establishment
of the DHS estate claim policy.

Thank you for taking action on this matter.

George and Karen Kordiak
Bruno MN




